From: Russell Rowe

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2023 3:44 PM

To: Martina Chait

Subject: Letter regarding ORV use on public roads

Hello Martina:

Thank you again for your assistance regarding my request to speak at the next council
meeting.

Please find attached our letter regarding the use of off-road vehicles on the roads of
Douro-Dummer. If you would be so kind as to forward it to the members of Council it
would be greatly appreciated.

(I gather Ray Johnston does not use email, but I wonder is there a way to get him a
copy so he has a chance to read it well in advance of the meeting on Tuesday?)

If there are any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Thank you again for all the great work you do.

Russell Rowe, Dorothy Tuckerman and Dylan Rowe

Warsaw, ON



